
interChange Provider Important Message 
 

 

 

 

To: Home Health Care Agencies, Home health 

aide agencies and Access Agencies providing 

home services and supports to Medicaid 

members. 

 

In-Home Safety Enhancements Updates 

 

• Applications for In-home safety enhancements 
will be extended until August 29, 2024, at 
11:59pm. 

 

• The UEI is no longer required. You may enter 0’s 
into the application field to submit.   

 
 

The application is live and online at the ct.gov website under Home 

and Community-Based Services – Connecticut’s Investment under 
American Rescue Plan Act.  

Home and Community Based Services (ct.gov) 

 

The initial In-Home Safety Enhancements Provider Important Message 

posted on 08/05/2024 can be found here Information (ctdssmap.com). 

https://portal.ct.gov/dss/common-elements/home-and-community-based-services
https://www.ctdssmap.com/CTPortal/Information

